WCHS BOOSTER CLUB MEETING 
November 4, 2020 – 7:00 PM
In Attendance: Rob Demske, Robin Yentis, Bridget Calhoun, David Chen, Tamara Greenspan, Jesse Smith, Doreen Bunten, Lara Falayi, Josh Denney, Pat Skellchock
The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm.
The minutes from the last meeting were sent to the members and the October minutes were adopted with no changes.
Membership
· [bookmark: _Hlk55409324]We are still going to continue to do a soft push for membership.  Once sports begin again, we will use our team reps to push harder for membership.  Rob mentioned that we are still in a good place financially. 
Athletic Director’s report
· The proposal that is being drafted includes starting the winter season on December 7 (without fans).  They are working with the Montgomery County Health Department to ensure the safety of the athletes.  There will be some adjustments and guidelines depending on the sport.  There will be no need for concessions.  Sports may be able to start prior to in-person classes.  
· They will be using Synergy for registration.  Students will need physical exams.  Jesse mentioned having doctors volunteer to offer physicals by appointment for students to sign up for.
· The county waivered the grade requirement. 
· The stadium field will be covered but not any of the outfields. Jesse will look into covering the baseball infield.
· The baseball and softball fields are done and look great.  
Bulldog Bash
· The committee is thinking that we probably will not be able to do an in-person event this year.  They are thinking of doing it online and getting a few very large items.  They are looking to soliciting companies that are doing well during this time.  The group discussed trying to get restaurants to donate but it may be challenging during this time.  Also discussed was turning the high price items into a raffle.  The group discussed logistics of holding the event during the pandemic. 
Spirit Committee
· Press Box Sign
· The boys lacrosse team assist with clearing the brush around the press box.  Allegra will design and hang the sign on the press box.  It will be one large sign the says “Home of the Bulldogs” with the mascot.   Jesse is just waiting for the county to give the final approval.  He expects that shortly and then they can move forward with production.  Rob and Jesse discussed lighting concerns.
· The Senior Wall 
· [bookmark: _Hlk55409506]The committee is moving forward plans that will hopefully involve the seniors in painting.  Allegra will produce the stencils.  The plan is to paint in the Spring (hopefully early March) when the weather improves.   The signing will happen in the Spring.

Adjourned at 7:35pm 

